
 
  

You can pay and book a specific 
time slot via the event in Classlist 



 

 

Every little bit counts 
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Carringtonpta@gmail.com 

Recruitment 
This is the f inal year for the current committee, and we are looking 
for enthusiastic individuals to take over in the Autumn. It’s a great 
way to be involved with the school and your efforts directly impact 
our children’s education. We promise an easy handover and will 
even keep the responsibility of some events. If you are interested 
or you’d like to hear more about the roles, please contact us. 

 

Facebook: Carrington Schools PTA 

Kim Spencer, Lucy Firth, Anne-

Marie West, Rowena Croft. 

Thursday 27th May: PTA Mufti day 
 

Friday 28th May: Family Legoland Trip 
 
Thursday 10th June: Bags 2 School 
 
Friday 11th June: 2nd Hand Uniform Sale 
 
Saturday 26th June: Family Portrait Day 
 
Sunday 18th July: FHRA village fete 
 

 

 

When our supporters shop 
online using AmazonSmile 
and Easy Fundraising, 
charitable donations quickly 
add up. It’s really simple and 
a FREE way to support us. If 
you haven’t already, please 
do sign up to these schemes.  

 

Welcome to the summer term PTA newsletter!  
Whilst we are still not quite back to normal, your PTA team has been 
keeping active to raise money for the schools. Thank you to 
everyone who has supported our initiatives. We’ve had some great 
feedback on the cookbook recipes and we’ve only a few copies left, 
so give us a shout if you’d like one. We can’t wait to host events for 
the children again but until then you can find out what else we have 
planned, funds raised so far and how you can continue to support 
the PTA.  
 
We’re now taking bookings for the family portrait day. The booking 
fee is £10 and goes to the PTA. We’ve no summer fayre this year 
but look forward to seeing you on our stalls at the village fete.  
 
We’re super excited to announce that Robertson’s Estate Agents’ 
‘Money 4 your School’ scheme has made a £2750 donation to the 
PTA! Robertson’s donate 5% of their fee to a local school nominated 
by the vendor. This is a huge boost for the PTA funds, and we are 
very grateful. Thank you Robertsons!  
 


